TELEPHONE No, 2361.

Llopd's Register of Shipping,
2, Laidlaw Building,

BY AIRMATL Battery Road,
(P.O. Box 480),

RECExﬁDgapore, 8th February, 1950.

13FEB;35,0
ANSD,

A toeransaetenvesepnes. - . .
Dear Sir,

"SENAT"

We have to acknowledge receipt of your
letter of the 3rd Februery, 1950, regarding the
equipment of the above named vessel’and its sister
shipse.

Prom your letter, it would appear that the
equipment reported by Mr. Millar at the time of the
Special Survey was in order and that the statement
in your Classing letter of the 28th December to the
effect that the vessel was short of one bower anchor
and %0 fathoms of chain cable was incorrect.

Before informing the Owners of your reply,
we shall be glad if you will confirm that our interpretation
of your latest letter on the subject is correct.

Yours faithfully,
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FOR THE SURWS o

The Secretary,
LONDON.

Lloyad's Register
Foundation/g
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